
Rhode Island Knights of Columbus Annual Pro-Life Dinner
Saturday January 15, 2022

Mass at 4:30 p.m. followed by cocktails and dinner 

The annual Rhode Island Knights of Columbus State Council’s Pro-life dinner is coming! This event is a great opportunity for 
the Knights of Columbus of R.I. to thank and support the incredible Rhode Island Pro-Life organizations for their dedication 
to life and hard work.  

The dinner will be held at St. John Paul II Church located at 750 Central Ave, Pawtucket.  Mass will be celebrated at 4:30 
p.m. by Fr. Battey followed by cocktail hour and then dinner at 7:00 p.m. 

Tickets are $25.00 per person. Tables are available for up to 8 people. Tickets can be purchased by contacting Paul Gebhart 
at 401-578-9014 or e-mail at paul_gebhart@outlook.com. Please mail checks to Paul Gebhart at 57 Rutland St. Cranston, 
R.I. 02920. Make checks payable to the Rhode Island State Knights of Columbus. Tickets will not be sold at door!

We are asking for donated gift baskets which will then be raffled off at the end of the evening. A 50-50 raffle will also be 
sold at the door.  All proceeds will go to our R.I. Pro-Life organizations. THANK YOU and we HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!    
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